

Dear Participants, Sponsors and Supporters,

We are gearing up for the 5th Annual Kathleen M. Rotz Lung Cancer Research Fund 5K Run/Walk at Tyler State Park on <u>September 28, 2019</u>.

As always, all proceeds of the Kathleen M. Rotz Lung Cancer Research Fund will be dedicated specifically to develop translational research initiatives for immunotherapy in the use of chimeric antigen receptors (CAR) T Cells to treat advanced stage lung cancer at the University of Pennsylvania's Abramson Cancer Center.

We are thrilled to report back from our recent meeting with Dr. Evan Alley, Dr. Steven Albelda and Toru Kimura, PhD on May 12, 2017, that the initial CAR T-Cell clinical study has been advanced to include the Fibroblast Activation Protein (FAP) CAR T-Cell study on targeted cancer associated fibroblast (CAF).

It is through your continued support and participation that the mission of the Fund will directly benefit OUR research hospital, OUR doctors and ultimately OUR patients in OUR community! We are so very proud and humbled. Thank you to all who have and continue to donate and contribute to the fund to make our dream and the mission of the fund a reality! Without you, this is not possible. Again, thank you!

It is in this spirit, that we again reach out and request your continued support and participation with us in the 5th Annual 5K Run/Walk for the benefit of this new clinical trial for lung cancer.

Please see the following page for sponsorship opportunities, and we thank you for joining with us to

"believe" the cure is within.

Sincerely,

The Rotz Family

Cell: Megan Rotz 267-614-1929

Email: believeinthelungs@gmail.com





5th Annual 5K Run/Walk

Sponsorship Levels

Choice*	Sponsor Type	Availability [†]	Sponsor Amount
SOLDOUT	Start and Finish Line	0	\$2500.00
SOLDOUT	Registration Table	0	\$1000.00
	Mile Marker	3	\$1000.00
	Water Table	3	\$500.00
	T-Shirt	15	\$250.00
	Start Line Banner	unlimited	\$200.00

^{*}Check All Sponsor Types that You Wish to Donate

Methods of Payment:

Your donation to the Fund as a Sponsor of the 5th Annual 5K Run/Walk is greatly appreciated! To make your donation, you can either use the Penn Giving Page link below or make a check made payable to The Kathleen M. Rotz Lung Cancer Research Fund:

http://givingpages.upenn.edu/believe

If you choose to utilize the Penn Giving Page, please be sure to supply the correct total as you will be required to specify the exact amount of your donation on the Penn web site (the total amount of the Sponsorship above).

Whichever method of payment that you choose, please be sure to complete this form with your contact information below and mail to, The Kathleen M. Rotz Lung Cancer Research Fund, c/o 220 Pennsylvania Avenue, Oreland, PA 19075.

Contact Information:

Name:	
Address:	
City:	State: Zip Code:
E-mail:	
Phone:	

[†]Availability at Time of Printing (Call for Current Availability). It is Advisable to Act Quickly